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Extension in last date for Applying for the Post of Principal at Bombay College of Pharmacy

All are hereby informed that in lieu of Covid 19 outbreak and the subsequent nationwide lockdown, the last date of receipt of application for the post of Principal at Bombay College of Pharmacy, Kalina, Mumbai has been extended to 15 days after the lockdown has been lifted in Mumbai. Any further extension in the last date will be communicated on the college website.
The duly filled application form along with the necessary annexures can be mailed to chairman@bcp.edu.in  and  a hard copy of the same should reach The Chairman - Governing Body, Bombay College of Pharmacy, Kalina, Santacruz (E), Mumbai 400098 on or before 15 days after the lockdown in Mumbai has been called off.
                                                                                                          

                Sd/-
                                                                                                                Chairman - Governing Body
                                                                                                                Bombay College of Pharmacy
